Endeavor Elementary

PTO NEWS

Week of November 1. 2021

PTO MEETING

The next PTO meeting will be Friday November

19th at 9:30am. We will meet on the stage at
Endeavor and you can also join via Zoom. If you
missed the last one, the minutes are available on
the PTO website.

BOOK FAIR

Scholastic Book Fair is happening now! Students
will have an opportunity to preview the fair with
their class and shop at the fair during the school

day. Families are also invited to shop at the fair

before school on November 4th or 5th.

Click here for more details and for information

about setting up an eWallet account for your
child.

Do you have a couple hours to help make our
Book Fair a great success for Endeavor
students? We need help during the Fair or to
help with set-up and clean-up (including

outside of school hours).

https://www.signupgenius.com/g0/5080449a
5a923a57-fall

Stay Connected!

E endeavorptorockets@gmail.com

@EEPTO

AR

% https://rocketspto.weebly.com/



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1NTRFVAbcqQp8w6LaYzZdKfjBVosg6-OsmxtJva_SiMo/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449a5a923a57-fall

DONATIONS

NEEDED

We're putting together a taco bar for teachers

and staff on November 5th to thank them for

another night of conferences on November 4th.
Please consider donating a food item to show

your appreciation!

https://www.signupgenius.com/g0/5080449A5A9
23A57-conference$8

MANY HANDS...

...MAKE LIGHT WORK!

We're looking for new parents to get involved with the
PTO and we want to know - can you help? You don't

have to commit to hours every week, there are so many
different ways to give back. Take a look at some of the

opportunities below and contact us for more info!

Website Coordinator is responsible for
keeping the PTO website updated throughout
the school year. We're looking for someone to
help out for the rest of this year and then go
through training from the school district in
the spring to manage the new PTO site within

the framework of the new Lakota website.

Rocket Blast Volunteer Coordinator is

responsible for organizing volunteers for our
school carnival. We're looking for someone to
shadow the current coordinator this year and

take over next school year

The next Endeavor Night Out is November 17th at

Marco's Pizza. More details to come!



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080449A5A923A57-conference8

